
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 12/29/2014 4:34:20 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: State Retirement Contribution

Title: 
First Name: Mary
Middle Initial:E
Last Name: Ellenburg
Suffix: 
Street Address: 217 Terrace Dr.
Street Address 2: 
City: Anderson
State: SC
Zip: 29621
Phone: (864) 225-1073

Email: ezzie77@msn.com

Affiliation: Senior Citizen
Message:
I am a retired SC teacher and I work at the SC polls during elections. In the last check I received, 
I noticed that state retirement had been taken out. Since I am retired and no longer contribute to 
the state retirement, I found this very unfair. I can understand taking it out if I am still 
contributing, but I am not. I understand that this is a new law. Could it not be changed to allow 
retired people that worked for the state to receive their full payment? Many of my friends who 
worked for the state no longer work at the polls because of this. Thank you for the good job you 
do for our state. 


